From: CNFE Secretariat JD < office@cnfe.eu >

Sent: Friday 13 May 2022 09:39

To: office@cnfe.eu

Subject: CNFE Secretariat has new email address

Dear Mayor, dear Councillor, dear colleague,

Our CNFE Network is trying to have good and secure contact with our members, supporters and other organisations and individuals. Therefor we want to keep also our mail-infrastructure up-to-date.

Our "preliminary" mail address at gmail has now been replaced by <u>office@cnfe.eu</u> and is now consistent with the address of our web site <u>www.cnfe.eu</u>. Please visit our website to see its regular updates (Now also with a short video of our anniversary seminar.)

From now on, the cnfe secretariat can be reach under <u>office@cnfe.eu</u>. Also our periodic information mails will be sent from the new address.

Hoping for an ongoing good dialogue, kind regards,

Jan Dictus
Secretariat Cities for a Nuclear Free Europe
tel: + 43 664 886 04274
Office@CNFE.eu
www.CNFE.eu